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DEAR EDITOR,

On behalf of the members of Delphos city council, and the city administration, | would like to
thank voters in the city of Delphos who approved the city’s request for a 4.05 mill renewal levy
at the polls on Tuesday.

Your support is very much appreciated.

Funds raised by this issue will help to support services provided through the General fund for
the 5 year period beginning in January of 2013 and will help your city deal with the prospect of
reduced state support.

Sincerely,

Bob Ulm

Delphos City Council President




